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PRINCIPAL’S NEWS 
 

Welcome Back!  We are looking forward to a 
fantastic school year!  It is great news that our 
teaching staff are all back with us this school 
year.  We would like to welcome Mrs. Ce-Ce Hansen, 
school counselor, to our Fleming family.  She is a 
TRSD alum herself, as are her children. We are very 
excited for Mrs. Hansen to join our team.  We are 
lucky to have three great resources and people joining 
our team:: Mr. Craig Owen- juvenile justice officer, 
Deputy Dolezal- NV resident deputy, and Deputy 
Konieczny- TRSD SRO. All will be on campus 
throughout each week to support our staff and 
students in a variety of capacities. We are thankful to 
have all three as a part of our team supporting student 
success safety.  Please continue open communication 
with staff and teachers with questions or concerns, We 
are ready for a fantastic year! 

 
As a reminder attendance is a priority 
for TRSD and vital to our students and 
your child’s success.  Below is a brief 
explanation on our A2A notification pro-
cess.  
Absences: Not more than 14 in a school 
year. Please call the office at 541-476-
8284 if you are going to be absent. The 
following letters will be sent out after multi-
ple absences. School related absences 
(sports, clubs, suspensions, etc) does not 
apply to absences. 
 
LETTER 1: Notification of Truancy (4 or 
more days unexcused in a 4 week period)  
LETTER 2: Letter of Concern (4 or more 
total absences per year any reason)  
LETTER 3: Excessive Absences 1 (7 or 
more total absences per year any reason) 
LETTER 4: Excessive Absences 2 (10 or 
more total absences per year any reason) 
LETTER 5: Excessive Absences 3 (14 or 
more total absences per year any reason) 

Good News permission slips are available in the office  



Upcoming Dates: 

Upcoming Dates: 
 
 Our Back to School night is Tuesday September 12th, 5:30-7:00.  There will be a beginning band meet-

ing at 5:10 and a 7th/8th band meeting at 7:00.  Both will be in the band room. PTO will be at Back to 
School night looking for new parents to join their team.  Also, if there are any parents who would like to 
be part of the Site Council; please reach out to Mrs. Crofoot, office manager. 

 
 School Pictures- Thursday September 12th 
 
 6th grade ODS parent mtg- This year 6th grade Outdoor School will be in the Fall.  The dates are Octo-

ber 14-16, 2019. Students will receive information in their science class.  Parents are welcome to at-
tend an information meeting on Thursday September 12th 5:30-6:00 to answer any questions.  This is 
a great opportunity for ALL our 6th graders. It is free to attend and we hope all students come with us to 
Camp Gray in Newport, Oregon.  Any questions contact the office. All forms are due in the school office 
Tuesday September 17th.  

 
 Book Fair Sept 9th-13th 
 
 Friday September 27th- Dance 3:45-5:30- no activity buses 
 

Volleyball, football and cross country are all underway.  Any questions please contact Mrs. Banuelos, 
Athletic Director 

Check  athletics tab on Fleming website for updated  information/schedules  

 

Breakfast and Lunch will be FREE for ALL students at  
Fleming this year!  If you owed a previous balance, it will 

still need to be paid. 
 


